Sent: 22 November 2012 15:42
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 12/01468/F Heyford flying field
Hi Andrew,

Thank you for consulting Oxfordshire County Council regarding this application. Since the activity already occurs on site and is confined to existing areas of hard-standing I have no concerns regarding ecology.

Regards,

Sarah

Sarah Postlethwaite MIEEM
Protected Species Officer
